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On Oct 30, 2015, at 1:05 AM, Journal of Marine Science Research & Development 
<editor.jmsrd@omicsinc.com> wrote: 

Dear George Perry, 
Greetings from the Journal Marine Science Research & Development! 
  
How are you? We hope this mail finds you in good health & activity. 
  
First of all we thank you so much for your contribution to our journal Marine Science Research & 
Development for serving as Editor-in-Chief. We would like to know from your end that, are you 
interested  to continue as our Editor-in-chief or not.  
If you are willing to continue as our Editor-in-chief, kindly send us your updated biography, research 
area interests.  
  
Kindly, let us know if you are interested or not within couple of days. 
  
Awaiting for your reply as early as possible. 
  
Best wishes to you. 
  
Regards, 
Chandana Deepthi 
Editorial Coordinator 
Journal of Marine Science Research & Development 
OMICS INTERNATIONAL 
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